
Public Works 
350 S. Fifth St. - Room 203 

Minneapolis, MN 55415 
TEL  612.673.3000 

 
 

 
Samatar Crossing (5th Street Ramp) Construction project 
 

The City of Minneapolis is preparing to construct new bike and pedestrian facility from 11th 
Ave S to 15th Ave S crossing the old 5th Street Ramp Bridge. 

The Department of Public Works will hold an informational meeting to address any questions 
that you may have about the construction of the Samatar Crossing Project. The meeting will 
be held on Friday, August 18 at 5:00 PM.  The meeting will be located at: 

Brian Coyle Center 
420 15th Ave S, Minneapolis, MN 55454 

 

        For further information regarding this project, please visit our web page at: 
 

http://www.ci.minneapolis.mn.us/cip/2017/WCMSP-173830 
 

If you have questions please contact: 
Meseret Wolana, Project Engineer at (612) 673-3527 
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